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20.04.2021
RE: PRICE INCREASE - PVC PRODUCTS

 
Dear valued Customers, Colleagues and Friends, 
 
Due to ongoing changing market conditions and increased supplier and material
costs, we would like to advise that on the 1st May 2021, a 15% price increase will
take effect for all PCV products. 

We regret having to pass on these increases and are doing everything we can to
avoid disruption to supply. 
 
Any orders dispatched before this date will be supplied at current prices
(subject to availability of current stock held) and any dispatched on or after
that date will be subject to the increase.
 
Please get in touch with your account manager as soon as possible if you wish to
place an order before the price increase takes effect. 

We appreciate your ongoing support and understanding during this time.
 
If you have any questions please contact your account manager.
 
Kind Regards
 
 
Paul Smith
Director
Underground Civil Supplies


